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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill  
 
House Bill 185 amends a section of the Uniform Principal and Income Act that addresses the 
distribution of a total return trust.  It allows a trustee with discretion to determine the sources 
from which the annual distribution of a total return trust shall be paid. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impact to the State is anticipated. 
  
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
AOC reports the Model Uniform Principal and Income Act, approved and recommended by the 
Uniform Law Commission in 1997, does not contain provisions pertaining to total return trusts. 
For the full Model Uniform Principal and Income Act, see  
http://www.uniformlaws.org/shared/docs/principal%20and%20income/upia_final_08.pdf. 
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